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Dear parent/ carer, 
 
 
This week 
 
This week is our last Saturday before half term. The children will be busy this week, continuing 
their excellent work. They will be: 

• Completing their planets posters 
• Working on their mission patches 
• Doing space-themed maths 
• Painting their papier-maché planets (year 4 and 5) 
• Finishing their space-themed stories (year 6) 

 
 
Did you know…? 
 
It is possible to see the International Space Station in orbit. There will be several opportunities 
throughout this weekend. The space station website tells you when it will be visible: 
http://spotthestation.nasa.gov/home.cfm  
Do let us know if you spot it! 
 
 
Reminders 
 
We start at 9.50am. Please make sure that your child arrives at 9.45am. If your child is unable 
to attend one week, please call on 0207 6072575 to let us know why. 
 
There will be no Shine on February 13th or 20th. We will return after half term on February 27th. 
 
 
Best wishes 
Hannah Leadbeater (Project Manager)  
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